
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It's Friday again! Where do the weeks go? I can't quite believe that it's the half term holidays very soon. 

Thank you to those of you who either came to the new parent open evening last Tuesday or who recommended 

our school. We had a fabulous turn-out and it looks like it will be the same next week. If you know of anyone 

who would like to visit, please tell them that there are limited places available and to book ASAP. 

After half term, we will be having the parent teacher meetings on Tuesday 9th and 16th October. This term 

they will be held on School Cloud. We will send more information out to you next week. 

As it's the last week of this half term next week, we will have a non-uniform day on Friday 15th October. 

A few reminders for you: 

· School Meals - week beginning Monday 11th October will be the Week 3 on the new and exciting menu. 

· Covid-19 Reporting - you must email the school office immediately if your child, or someone in your household 

develops Covid-19 symptoms or receives a positive test result. 

· One-way system - please follow the one-way system when you are dropping off or collecting your child 

· Please take your child to the door of the classroom (unless they are Y6) - do not leave them at the school 

gate, as we need to ensure that each child reaches their classroom safely. 

· Westbrook Old Hall Preloved Uniforms - sell good quality pre-owned uniform at discounted prices. The 

services they provide are good on 3 levels: good for parents’ purses - we cost less than new; good for the 

environment - less waste goes to landfill and all proceeds go to FOWOHPS - which in turn are reinvested into 

reinvested into the school/children. They have most things in stock already. Enquiries can be made either via 

the FB parent group; on the Westbrook Old Hall Preloved Uniforms page, or directly by phone on 07702171953 

Finally, have a lovely weekend and don't forget that if you have any queries, please email myself, your child's 

class teacher or the school office. 

Mary Brennan 

(Acting Headteacher) 

08th October 2021 

 

 


